
This week we have: 

- Created abstract art in the style of Mondrian and Kandinsky.  

- Written poems about the Sound Collector. 

- Continued our multiplication and division work in Maths. 

 

Another successful victory has been achieved on Times Table Rock Stars. This week we have beaten 

Year 5 in the Battle of the Bands. Well done to all those children who took part. Our times tables are 

getting better and better.  

This week’s homework involves multiplying and dividing by 8, recapping some of the 

concept we have covered in English and the spellings are words with the ‘sh’ sound spelt ‘ch’.  Don’t 

forget that on Wednesdays it is Buster’s Book Club, if your child reads then please sign the book 

mark in their reading record.  

 Next week we will be getting into the Christmas Spirit. We will be watching the Infant 

nativity on Wednesday, the Family Trust panto on Thursday and it will be Christmas jumper and 

Lunch day on Friday. In the mornings we will be completing some end of term maths assessments 

and writing some Christmas poems.  


